Red Row First School Newsletter

8th February 2019

Attendance

We have had really good attendance figures this half term but Year 3 were the winners with 97.7% and they won the attendance cup. Two children from Year 3 who have 100% attendance, were drawn to visit the Gingerbread Café for cake and drinks. Of all the children in school who have 100% attendance this half term one was drawn from each class to go to the café too.

Results were:

Reception 96.9%, Year 1 95.8%, Year 2 96.5% and Year 4 97.5%

Telephones

A reminder that our telephone line 01670 760282 is not working. Please use the alternative number 01670 761617 until our new system is installed. You will not be able to leave a message but the line works!



Valentines Disco

Tuesday 12th February 2019

The children can bring clothes to change into for the disco. They will be dismissed from the front door at 5.15pm.



This Week's Teacher Awards

This Week's Top Table